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12 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
One of our kitchen staff has tested positive for COVID-19, resulting in the full team having to isolate. 
Because of this, we will not be able to run a normal lunch service in school.  Instead, for at least the rest 
of this week, the local authority will be ordering in cold packed lunches, priced at £2.20.   
 
Given this information, you may wish to provide your son/daughter with a packed lunch from home, as 
there will be limited choice. If you are providing a packed lunch from home, we must ask that you do 
not include nuts.  
 
Please note that we will have to do all payments manually, so money may not be deducted from 
ParentPay accounts immediately. Pupils in receipt of free school meals will have the amount debited 
from their daily allowance.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 


